
Additional member needed

The current members of the Parish Council have a wide range of experience, knowledge and interest in all matters rural.  However, the move towards e-communications and the trend towards long documents have resulted in a paucity of members able to readily cope with this aspect of the Council’s work.  The Parish Council is therefore looking to co-opt an additional member.

The Council normally meets six times a year on a Monday but we occasionally hold an extra meeting if there is an urgent item such as a planning application.

If you are web-enabled, are willing to read the occasional long document and can give a little time to serve your community we would love to hear from you.

Please email me (clerk@plaitford.org.uk) to arrange a chat.

or the Chairman (keith@keithcurtis.net ) to arrange a chat.
but for the web I think  
Please drop me an email to arrange a chat.  (  clerk@plaitford.org.uk) unless Keith wants his email address on the website.

· I think the apolitical nature of our parish council should be left until the chat.
· They don’t have to live in the parish to qualify but do need to meet certain conditions.  If anyone from outside the parish shows interest I will check the residential qualifying details.
· I want to get the advert sorted so it can go in June’s Horizon, deadline next Friday.
· I will draft a form for them to complete if they seem interested when we’ve got this advert sorted.


